
05 Have your say

Thank you for your interest in this consultation, we hope that you have 
found it informative and engaging. 

This consultation provides a further opportunity to have your say on the 
improvements that OPDC is making to the public spaces around Willesden 
Junction Station, paving the way for future development and making the 
station a more welcoming and accessible place. 

Your feedback is very valuable to us and will be carefully considered and 
incorporated into future designs wherever viable and appropriate. To have 
your say, please fill out a feedback form and leave it with the team today.

If you would like to provide feedback at a later date, we will be accepting 
returned feedback forms until Monday 16 December 2019. You can return 
them to us in one of the following ways:

•	 download the feedback form and supporting information from our 		
	 website and submit them online: www.london.gov.uk/opdc

•	 email your feedback to: info@opdc.gov.uk

•	 leave your filled in feedback form in a box provided at: 
	 The Collective, Nash House, Old Oak Lane, NW10 6FF

Next steps:
  

Early 2020
•	 artist appointed to join the team
•	 detailed design for furniture, signage 		
	 and planting
•	 community engagement with the artist

Spring 2020
•	 planning application submission
•	 final designs for furniture, signage 
	 and planting

Summer/Autumn 2020
•	 work starts on site

March 2021
•	 work completed


